MINISTRY OF JUSTICE OF THE REPUBLIC OF MOLDOVA

no. 01/3520 of 11 May 2020

Dear Mr. Buquicchio,

On 10 May 1990, the Council of Europe has created the European Commission for
Democracy through Law (VC) - one of its core bodies aimed at assisting countries with
nascent democracies to build the rule of law and also to follow the spirit of law.

The Republic of Moldova frequently requested for and received comprehensive support
through expertise offered by the VC’s members. Since 1999 up to now the VC rendered
multiple opinions, amicus curia and reports on various constitutional and legislative
challenges that the Republic of Moldova encountered on its way to building the rule of
law.

The Ministry of Justice of the Republic of Moldova highly appreciates the constant
dialogue with the Council of Europe’s Directorate General Human Rights and Rule of
Law and VC on justice sector reforms and constitutional amendments regarding the
Superior Council of Magistrates and is looking forward on continuous cooperation on
these matters as well as on any other rule of law related subjects.

Mr. President Buquicchio, allow me to congratulate you with the 30th anniversary of VC
and to present the assurances of my highest consideration and respect.
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